Summer Cash Sizzle
Winners!

Winners at $25
Michele Powers
MaryEllen McCutchen
MaryEllen McCutchen
Marianne Nawrocki-Caruso
Frank Gargiulo
Liliana Mulderig
Larry Marino
Arlene Lechner
Janet Belites
Marilyn Collins
Sarah Reich
Wendy Ringhiser
Evelyn Dastis
Josephine Fumai
Amelia Marcucci

Winners at $50
Diane Lombardo
Eva Hallam
Larry Marino
MaryEllen McCutchen
Frank Gargiulo
Jo-Ellen May-Wadsworth
Evelyn Dastis
Diana Mulderig
Wendy Ringhiser
Vivian Collura

Winners at $§100
Dave & Jean Ryder
Carol McGuire

Winner at $250
Frank Fumai

Join us for conversation and laughs us we work on new
or unfinished knitting, crocheting, quilting, needlepoint,

crufts or sewing projects.
Tuesday, September 16th, 10AM to 12PM
in the Father Joe Room

Contact: Jo-Ellen May-Wadsworth (631) 360-1373

EMail: jpmelady@yahoo.com
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If you are a middle school or high school student
looking for community service hours,
please email Angela at: youthcc@holycrossrc.org

for more information.
+

Youth members of our parish will be providing
refreshments after Mass on the following weekends:

Saturday, October 25", 5PM
Sunday, October 26", 11:30AM
Saturday, November 22", 5PM

Join Remind to receive a link to sign up.
Sign up for Remind at: rmd.at/ycchc
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Whatever stage of motherhood you are in, you are
welcome to join our multi-generational group of moms!

Together we share our common bond - the joys, the pains,
the boring stuff, and the milestones of being a mom. Find
solace, find friendship, find wisdom, and support for one
of life's rewarding, yet challenging, callings that women
can experience. We meet every third Tuesday of the
month from 7PM - 8PM in the Fr. Joe Room. Light
refreshments are served as we gather together. Come as
you are, and receive the grace of God.

Our next meeting is Tuesday, September 16th.



